No Name Calling Week
Announcement

This week is No Name Calling Week!  The week is devoted to creating safe schools free of name calling, bias, and bullying.  We challenge you to think before you call someone a name and remember that words can be hurtful.  In celebration of No Name Calling Week make the extra effort to say something nice to your peers.
